
 
Dear Dr. Reed, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for you sponsoring my 
stethoscope!. My name is Amanda Key, and I am an incoming 
medical student from Albuquerque New Mexico. I knew when 
choosing TTUHSC School of Medicine that they cultivated an 
atmosphere of collaboration and empathy along with academic 
competence that is crucial in the medical field. I hope to take this 
stethoscope with me throughout my practice in becoming a 
physician. It will always serve as a reminder of the help I have 
received from generous donors such as yourself to get to this point. I 
hope to one day be able to give back as you have done.  
 
Sincerely,  
Amanda Key 




